
 

Premier Alliance updates Asia-Transpacific West Coast network and announces maiden voyages 

December 6, 2024 

HMM container vessels 

Premier Alliance, including HMM, Wan Hai and Ocean Network Express (ONE), has announced 

adjustments to its Asia-Transpacific West Coast service network. 

The PS5 and PN4 services will be postponed to May 2025, according to the alliance partners, which 

noted that before PS5 and PN4 start in May, they will enhance service coverage with additional port 

calls on PS4, PS6, and PN3. 

Below there are the port rotations of all the aforementioned services: 

Pacific South West 

• PS5: To be announced (start from May 2025) 

• PS4: Enhanced service with an added port call / Port rotation: Xiamen – Yantian – Kaohsiung 

– Keelung – Ningbo (new) – Los Angeles/Long Beach – Oakland – Keelung – Kaohsiung – 

Xiamen 

• PS6: Enhanced service with an added port call / Port rotation: Qingdao (new) – Shanghai – 

Ningbo – Kwangyang – Pusan – Los Angeles/Long Beach – Oakland – Pusan –  Kwangyang – 

Incheon – Qingdao 
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Pacific North West 

• PN4: To be announced (start from May 2025) 

• PN3: Enhanced service with an added port call / Port rotation: Qingdao – Ningbo (new) – 

Shanghai (new) – Pusan – Vancouver – Tacoma – Pusan – Qingdao 

Meanwhile, the Premier Alliance has announced its maiden voyages with its earliest departures 

starting on the first week of February 2025. 

 

 

 

 


